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 Besson 2018 Scottish Youth Solo & Ensemble Championships

Presented by the Scottish Brass Band Association
Congratulations on your success at today’s contest. You have qualified for the Besson Scottish Youth Solo and Ensemble Championships this year to be held in Inveralmond Community High School, Livingston, EH54 6HW on Saturday 3rd February 2018
Please note this is a change of venue from previous years
The estimated timetable of events is as follows:-

9.30 am
Draw for Junior Solos & Ensembles. (12 Years and under)

10.00 am
Junior Quartets commence followed by Junior Solos.

12.30    
Draw for Intermediate Solos & Ensembles. (16 Years and under)

1.30 pm           Intermediate Ensembles followed by   Intermediate Solos

4.30 pm
Draw for Youth Solos & Ensembles. (21 Years and under)

5.30 pm           Youth Ensembles followed by Youth Solos
Results will be announced at the conclusion of each age group followed immediately by the commencement of the next age group.
Confirmation of timings will be given closer to the event.
Dear Qualifier,

Entry Fees, £5 for soloist £10 for Ensemble, can be paid direct to SBBA account 
Bank details. - Bank of Scotland. - SBBA General fund
Sort Code 80-08-85 Account No. 00797191
Please add notification to the payment which event this is for i.e. - junior solo

Please return this form to Ann Murray advising if payment has been made directly into the SBBA account or send a cheque made to payable to SBBA along with the form. 
Regards

Ann Murray

Vice President
SBBA
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Ann Murray

37 Gardner Drive

Aberdeen

AB12 5SN

       annmurray37@hotmail.co.uk
mobile – 07799604125
The Open Solo and Ensemble Championship will be held on Sunday 4th of February, all age groups can also enter this competition which is also held in Inveralmond this year.


